
PLANNING DEPARTMENT C O U N T Y  O F  S A N T A  C R U Z  

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 701 OCEAN STREET SANTA CRUZ, CALIFORNIA 95060 
FAX (408) 454-2131 (408) 454-2580 

September 6, 2001 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, California 95060 

Agenda: 9/ 1 1 /O 1 

SUBJECT: RESUMPTION OF MOBILEHOME PARK INSPECTIONS 

Members of the Board: 

On June 1 1 ,  200 1, after an initial assessment of this proposal, your Board directed the 
Department to return with an analysis on September 1 1, 2001. 

The Department has nearly completed the analysis, however additional time is required to finalize 
our report. 

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that your Board: 

1. Defer the Planning Department's report on resumption of mobilehome park inspections to 
your meeting of September 18, 200 1. 

Sincerely, 

ALVIND. J h 4 E S  
Planning Director 
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